From: John Nevill 
Sent: 03 October 2013 14:38
To: Rebecca Horley
Subject: Flooding in Caversfield - 13/01056/OUT
Rebecca

I know it’s  a bit late but the attachment shows how Caversfield House grounds flood quite regularly in winter despite CALA’s claims there is no flood risk.

I will be speaking this afternoon on behalf of the residents.

Best Regards

John Nevill

